National Association of Conservation Districts

November 4, 2020

National Association of Conservation Districts
509 Capitol Court NE
Washington, DC 20002

To: State/Territory Association of Conservation Districts Presidents and Executive Directors

Greetings,

| am pleased to thank you for your help to NACD in implementing technical assistance grants
over this last year. | recognize some of you have spent a considerable amount of time and effort
on this endeavor and a few of you have not had a large workload on this task. Regardless of
your specific state/territory situation we do want to acknowledge the important role
state/territory associations serve on this and many other conservation tasks.

We will soon be initiating a fourth year of these technical assistance grants. So please keep an
eye out for our announcement about the steps we will be using this next round.

Also, we are including a check for $1,000 as a stipend for your help in making this endeavor a
successful one. We furnish this as a stipend without having any need for documents from you
about your roles and time spent, since the roles each association carried out varies across the
nation.

Thank you for all you do to help accomplish conservation across the nation and in your states
and territories.

Sincerely,

f)m\/

leremy Peters,

CEO
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